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Partner Talks to Bloomberg Law About Potential Legislation
Targeting COVID-19 Vaccine Mandates

News
12.24.20

Legislation that would ban or limit vaccine mandates has been pre-filed for 2021 sessions in several
states, and in an interview with Bloomberg Law, Kevin Troutman discusses what this might mean
for employers’ COVID-19 vaccination plans. Kevin explains that if state lawmakers sense there’s
widespread reluctance to taking the Covid-19 vaccine, that could motivate broader support in state
legislatures for bills that ban mandates. On the other hand, and given the death toll from the
pandemic, Kevin wonders if state legislatures are really going to stand in the way of employers
vaccinating their workforces.

To read the article, visit Bloomberg_Law (subscription required).
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